
 

 
 
 

 
A number of key issues were raised for consideration by Sydney Local Health District during the Community Consultation Forum held on 
October 30 regarding the proposed installation of an Automatic Dispensing Machine (ADM) at Redfern Community Health Centre. 
 
We acknowledge the need for an open and transparent dialogue and are committed to continued engagement with the community and key 
stakeholders. 
 
To facilitate this, Sydney Local Health District will establish an ADM Management Plan Working Group. 
 
We would value your contribution and you are invited to attend an ADM Management Plan meeting to be held on Tuesday 18 December at 
Redfern Community Health Centre, from 6pm to 7.30pm. 
 
It would be appreciated if could RSVP Amanda Kassis,  A/ Operational Clinical Manager, Drug Health Services, Sydney Local Health District at 
amanda.kassis@sswahs.nsw.gov.au or via  phone on 9378 1300 to advise of your participation. 
 
We look forward to working collaboratively with you regarding this important community initiative. 
 
Dr Teresa Anderson 
Chief Executive 
Sydney Local Health District 
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